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Katie Ely 090509 - &

From: Katie Ely
Sent:  Monday, January 04, 2010 12:19 PM

To: Anna Williams

Cc: Dorothy Menasco

Subject: RE: Docket No. 090508 CONSITNEER
Ms. Williams,

I will remove this correspondence from Docket No. 090508-EI and place it in Dockets: 090001-EI and
090109-EI. I am sorry for this inconvenience, I was solely going by the Docket No. suggested to me when I
recieved this correspondence.

Thank you for pointing this out and have a great day!

Katie Ely
Staff Assistant - Office of Commission Clerk
Florida Public Service Commission

850-413-6304

Please note: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials regarding state
business are considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and the media upon request. Therefore, your
e-mail message may be subject to public disclosure.

From: Anna Williams

Sent: Monday, January 04, 2010 12:10 PM
To: Katie Ely

Cc: Jennifer Brubaker; Lisa Bennett; Jenny Wu
Subject: Docket No. 090508

Hi Katie,

I noticed that consumer correspondence was recently filed in Docket No. 090508-EI. This is
Document No. 12271-09, which I've attached for your convenience. I am assigned to Docket Nos.
090508-EI1, 090001-EI, and 090109-E1. I may be mistaken, but I believe this consumer
correspondence belongs in Docket Nos. 090001-EI and 090109-EI, rather than 090508-E1.

The Agenda Conference to which this consumer is referring was where the Commission

addressed TECO's petition for approval of its power purchase agreement with Energy 5.0 (Docket
No. 090109-EI) and collection of such costs through the ECRC (090001-EI, or soon to be 100001-
El).

Please let me know if you disagree.
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Anna R. Williams, Esq.

Office of the General Counsel
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850
T: (850) 413-6076

F: (850) 413-6077
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